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YOUR AD HERE 

 
YOUR AD HERE 

 
YOUR AD HERE 

 

YOUR AD HERE 

 Tuesday 05/28 9:00 am @ St. 

Stanislaus 

 

 Wednesday 05/29 9:00 am  

 Thursday 05/30 9:00 am  

 Friday 05/31 9:00 am @ St. 

Stanislaus 

 

Capital Improvements Saturday 06/01 4:00 pm John B. Majerik  

Capital Improvements Sunday 06/02 10:00 am Liz Smith  

Capital Improvements Sunday 06/02 12:30 pm Pro Populo 

Repairs Needed:  The Maintenance Group is looking for some volunteer Carpenters to help repair some kneelers. Please call the 

Office if you can be of assistance, 205-798-5326. 

  St Vincent de Paul Most Holy Trinity: As we celebrate the mystery of the Trinity, we also realize the mystery of how much God 

loves and cares for us each day. Believing in this our lives can then overflow in thanksgiving and praise. Your donations to St. 

Vincent de Paul will help the poor to believe in the mystery of God’s love for them. 
The next meeting will be held on Sunday, June 2nd after Mass. 

 New and Old Altar Server, Lectors, Eucharistic Ministers, and Ushers will have Training in June and July. After the 10 am Mass. 

Servers- June 2, 30 and July 28 

EM- June 16 and July 14  

Ushers- June 23 and July 21  

Lectors- June 9 and July 7 

 
Please join us for a Day at the Shrine of the Most Blessed Sacrament in Hanceville on July 20th. Please bring your whole family 

and a Picnic Lunch as we tour the Shrine, John Paul II Eucharistic Center, and Have a day of reflection. There is a sign-up sheet 

out in the Narthex. Any questions about the Shrine tour please email me at tarab@saintpatrickcc.com or call the church office. 

 
Registration for Parish School of Religion Education is out now. 

 
The Ladies Auxiliary will hold their next meeting on June 6 at Jim N Nicks in Gardendale. This will be our final meeting before 

we take our summer break. If you were not at the May meeting and would like to attend in June, please contact Margaret Pender 

by Wednesday, May 29 to reserve a seat. We plan to meet at the restaurant between 6-6:15pm 

 
Clean out for Christ is Coming soon. 

 

Weekly Mass Schedule 

SVDP Greatest Needs 

Are: 

Cereal 

Peanut Butter 

Cooking Oil 

Sugar 

Grits 

Oatmeal 

Chili 

 

06/02 Readings:  Exodus 24:3-8 | Hebrew 9:11-15 | Mark 14:12-16, 22-26 

 
Confession one hour before Mass 

 

mailto:tarab@saintpatrickcc.com
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/acts/10?34
https://bible.usccb.org/bible/mark/14?12

